
             
            

     

  
 
   
     
      

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that Lake Central School Corporation and the Lake Central School 
Corporation Board of Trustees will conduct a Public Hearing on 2022 Budget, Capital 
Projects Plan, and Bus Replacement Plan. 

Date: October 1, 2021 
Time: 3:30 pm 
Location: Lake Central High School 

LGI Room - Enter Door F 
8260 Wicker Avenue, St. John, Indiana 46373 


